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NCOP DELEGATION VISITS EPWP PROJECTS IN BOPHIRIMA 
 
Members of Parliament from the National Council of Provinces (NCOP) 
today visited R4 million Expanded Public Works Programme Projects 
located in Taung in the Bophirima Region. 
 
Led by its Deputy Chairperson, the Honourable Mr. Tsietsi Setona-MP, the 
multiparty NCOP delegation visited the grass cutting and bush clearing 
projects on the Hartswater-Vryburg Road and the Taung-Reivilo Road. The 
Delegation also visited the Taung Central Business District Paving Project, 
Boinelo Home Based Care Project and households for afflicted and affected 
families. 
 
Boinelo Home Base Care which services 74 beneficiaries spread over 4 
villages is one of the 7 Non- Government Organisations that are funded by 
government and Impala Mines. 
 
The projects are being implemented in partnership with the Greater Taung 
Local Municipality, the Departments of Transport and Roads and the 
Department of Health. Thus far 328 job opportunities for locals have been 
created. 
 
The Deputy Chairperson of the NCOP expressed satisfaction with the 
coordination of the Projects by the Department of Public Works.  
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